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Please review the changes contained in this redraft to ensure that they meet your
intent.

As you know, this draft has a delayed effective date of December 1, 2005, except that
the draft also provides that the Department of Commerce must submit proposed rules
to the Legislative Council Staff no later than approximately one year after the date of
publication of the bill.  These dates suggest that there will be no lead time for the
Department of Commerce to promulgate the rules required under this draft.  You might
consider advancing the December 1, 2005, date to ensure that rules are in place before
the substantive portions of the bill become law.

You will note that I did not make the following changes suggested by the Department
of Commerce:

1.  I did not change the title of s. 101.94, stats., because I believe that the title is still
accurate despite the repeal of s. 101.94 (3), (4), and (5), stats.

2.  I did not repeal s. 101.92 (2), stats., because I was concerned that the repeal could
be interpreted as a substantive change to current law.

3.  I did not move s. 101.92 (8), stats., to s. 101.95, stats., because I think this change
is not necessary.

If you have any questions concerning this draft, please feel free to contact me.

Robin N. Kite
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−7291
E−mail:  robin.kite@legis.state.wi.us


